
 
 

This request was tabled by the Planning & 
Zoning Commission at the June 2024 

hearing.  
 

The public hearing for this request took 
place at the June 20, 2024 meeting and the 
public hearing was then closed. Therefore, 

the floor will not be open for additional 
public comment on this item.  
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